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Dear Customers 

 

In 2021 we are facing an unprecedented disruptions to global supply chains, limited availability 

of materials on the market, soaring energy prices, but also other production-critical auxiliary 

and operating materials. Unfortunately the forecast for 2022 year does not looks more 

optimistic. 

 

In recent months, LIGUM Group has been experiencing an unpredictable rise in costs related to 

the purchase of raw materials used in the production process and regeneration of rollers. We 

have never experienced such a phenomenon since we started our business! Recent 

development on raw materials market as well as in energy sector and the keep rising level of 

inflation forces us to make prices more realistic. 
 

Therefore, the Management Board of the Company decided to increase the prices of products 

and services by 9,5% from 01 December 2021.   
 

Our main concern is to secure the highest quality of our services. We are working very hard to 

minimize the negative effects of this "serious supply chain disruption” trying to secure sufficient 

quantities of materials and maintain stable prices for you. 

 

At the same time, we inform you that: 

• the above price change indicator does not apply to offset rollers for which a new price list 

will apply from 01 December 2021 marked:  SIMO NAV_PL/15/2022 

• offers issued before 01.12.2021 will be respected for 1 consecutive months from the date 

of their issue. 

• The validity for all offer prices is limited to 1 month and long term (one year offers) will 

be replaced by 3 months offers. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and hope that the situation will soon begin to normalize so 
that we can overcome this extreme circumstances together. 
 

Best regards 

Piotr Walkowiak 

Executive Manager  

 

 
 


